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The Harford County Public Library does not support nor

will it endorse particular candidates or issues during special,
primary, or general elections. The library will remain neutral.

The library will, however, make every effort to provide to
the public relevant information about issues and candidates

in a balanced and prudent fashion in the judgement
of the Director. Campaign materials will not be displayed.

The information regarding the political candidates
and campaign issues will be available at each branch

for public access.  Political solicitations and/or
petitioning of the library patrons on library

property is prohibited. 
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